
 

 
Bratton Primary School Newsletter 

Learn - Have Fun - Thrive 

22nd September 2023 

25.9.23 Mon - KS1 Maths workshop for 
parents 3:30pm 

27.9.23 Wed - EYFS Maths workshop for 
parents 3:30pm 

3.10.23 Tues - FOBS AGM 6pm in school 

4.10.23 - 6.10.23 (Wed—Fri) - Meerkats 
Hooke Court residential 

6.10.23 Fri - Flu immunisations in school 

6.10.23 Fri - Zebra Class Family Friday 

9.10.23 Mon - Governor Monitoring 
Week 

10.10.23 Tues - Parents Evening 3:30 - 
7pm 

12.10.23 Thurs - Harvest Festival 9am in 
the school hall 

12.10.23 Thurs - Parents Evening 3:30 - 
5pm 

13.10.23 Fri - FOBS Non-Uniform Day and 
Movie Night 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School has been bursting with activity these past 
two weeks as the children have all embarked on 
the themes for their learning this term.  We have 
been really proud of the way the children have  
remembered some of the things we were working 
hard to improve last year such as presentation in 
their books.  They are all doing a wonderful job.  

Clubs have also started this week and the children are really enjoying 
the selection of extra curricular activities available to them.  We are 
continuing to explore further after school enrichment opportunities and 
will keep you updated as opportunities arise. 

Next week we have 4 pupils in Year 6 representing 
Bratton Primary School at the Wiltshire PE conference 
in Trowbridge.  Mrs Bowden will be escorting the       
children and we hope they come back with lots of    
wonderful ideas to further develop PE at school. 

Parents Evenings 

Parents evenings will take place on Tuesday 10th October (3:30pm - 
7:00pm) and Thursday 12th October (3:30pm - 5pm).  The online    
booking system will go live at 6pm on Monday 2nd October.  Teaching 
staff are looking forward to meeting with you individually to share how 
your child has settled into their new year group and how they are     
progressing with their learning.  Books will be available for you to look 
through. Please note that appointments are 10 minutes and if you need 
to have a longer discussion a follow up appointment will need to be 
made with your child’s class teacher.  Children are able to come into 
school if you do not have childcare in place, however must remain    
outside the classroom for parents to meet with teachers.  Parents of 
pupils with Special Educational Needs and an Individual Education Plan 
will be contacted by their class teacher to arrange a longer appointment 
and do not need to book an appointment via the online system. 

 

Wet Weather Reminder 

In the last newsletter it was all about the hot weather but now we have certainly hit Autumn 
and the cooler months are on the way.  Please could you ensure your child has a raincoat in 
their bag every day going forward.  Even if the day appears to be sunny and dry, the weather 
can soon change and we do like to get the children out in the fresh air as much as possible to 
help their learning and focus in lessons. Please ensure all coats are clearly named.  Thank you. 



School Council 

Last week was National Democracy Week which links with our teaching of Fundamental British Values.  To help the 
children understand the meaning of democracy each class voted for their school council representatives.  Those 
who  wanted to be considered gave a short speech as to why they felt they would make a good councillor. 

The children voted in by their classes are listed below and we would like to say a huge 
well done!  They have each been given a school council badge and Mrs Hardwick will 
be holding the first school council meeting with them before half term. 

Gazelle Class (Year 1) - Ava and George 

Giraffe Class (Year 2) - Oakley and Hattie 

Leopard Class (Year 3/4) - Lukas and Romeo 

Antelope Class (Year 4/5) - Lyra and Mabel 

Meerkat Class (Year 6) - Meadow and Alfie 

Maths and Phonics Parent Information Workshops 

Thank you to everyone who attended our KS2 Maths and EYFS phonics information workshops this week.  We 

hope you found these interesting and informative. We have two evenings next week for KS1 and EYFS Maths and 

hope many of you are able to attend. The workshops are aimed to give you a better understanding of how Maths 

is taught in school and give you ideas for how you can help at home.   

25.9.23 Monday - Maths workshop for KS1 parents (Gazelle and Giraffe) 

27.9.23 Wednesday - EYFS Maths workshop for Zebra Class parents 

Dates for Class Celebration Assemblies 

Zebra Class - Friday 22nd March at 9am 

Gazelle Class - Tuesday 26th March at 9am 

Giraffe Class - Tuesday 2nd July at 9am 

Leopard Class - Thursday 16th May at 9am 

Antelope Class - Friday 21st June at 9am 

Meerkat Class - Tuesday 13th February at 9am 

FOBS AGM 

The Friends of Bratton School AGM will be held in school at 6pm on Tuesday 3rd     

October.  If you are able to attend please come along to hear more about all the   

amazing work FOBS do to raise funds for the school.  Last year, along with Times Table 

Rockstars and books for the library project, FOBS raised funds for 30 iPads to support 

the children's learning.  We are currently in the process of getting these valuable    

resources in place through Oakford Technology.  This year FOBS will be raising funds 

for 2 projects.  The first being the development of a sensory room and learning space for our most vulnerable   

children and the second a larger project to renovate the court yard area at the centre of the building for all       

children to use and enjoy within their curriculum learning and enrichment.  We hope to see as many of you as  

possible at the AGM and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Williams 


















